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22nd November 2021 

Scholastic Book Fair 

We are glad to be welcoming back the Scholastic Book Fair in school this Autumn 

term. Our dedication to fostering the children’s love for Reading is still high on our 

priority list. However, the Book Fair will be the same as last year due to COVID 

restrictions that we have in place in school. 

 

The Book Fair will begin from Tuesday 23rd November until Friday 3rd December 

2021.  The children will have the opportunity to visit and browse through the Book 

Fair in their class groups during the school day. This will be done on a rota over a 

period of days, so please note your child may not visit the fair on day one, however we 

will make sure that they have all had a time slot to browse through the various books 

on offer. 

  

The procedure for purchasing a book will be as follows: 

- Children visit the Fair in their class groups and select a book they want.  

- Their Class Teacher will record this and send a slip home that states the book 

they want to buy and how much you need to pay on ParentPay. 

- Once the money has been paid this will be communicated to the Class Teachers 

and we will endeavour to get the book to you as soon as we can.  Please be aware 

there will be a delay from when payment is made to the delivery of the books.  If you 

have any queries with this process, please do dojo your child’s class teacher. 

 

The more books that are sold the more books our school earns, as we receive points 

for books sold, which they then turn in to free books for the school.  Please do take 

advantage and help us to continue the love for reading! We look forward to seeing 

you. 

 

Miss C Holman 

English Lead and Class Teacher 
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